
2009 Young Detroit Builders GED Math Workshop 
Hi Laura, 
 
Many thanks for your work and for sending the data. I talked with the students in both cycle II and 
III and they, all, appreciated very much the work that you did for them. In fact, when I asked them 
what was the best part of the program, they mentioned your name. When asked what else would 
they change in the program, they answered: "more time with Laura..." 
 
Again, thank you! 
Claudia  

 

 


